## About evangelisation leaflet



Dear Father Chris,

I have always tried to avoid confrontations not only with you, but with all other Christians. This is not because I am not a man or because I am impotent; rather because I think that it is sufficient the divisions we have inflicted on the mysterious body of Christ.

With regards to the evengelisation leaflet, I would like to avoid entering a race of political correctness, that will not stop short of cutting the branch on which I am sitting. St. Paul warned of ideologues by their names, we should not be afraid of criticising ideologies; civil law grants us this right. Therefore I give up on the leaflet: I refuse to put my name on a leaflet "ashamed" of spelling truth. Like so, I can save my speech from castration, and continue to preach "sharper than a sword".

Just to avoid any future confrontations: I hold the civil and divinely given right and responsibility to preach anywhere on Norfolk street, whenever I saw necessary.

«But Peter and the apostles answered, "We must obey God rather than men."» (Acts 5:29)

Happy Holidays!\* Elias.

<sup>\*</sup> pc applied.